Mollz Lawson

From: lauralee haury <lauralee_haury@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 11:36 PM

To: Paula Halladay; Christina Lopez; Wayne Hale; Jim Schultz; John Wiley; Eplu716@ymail.com; Leah
Brown; Andrew Nemi

Cc: Michelle Roman; Molly Lawson

Subject: Meeting Minutes

March 18, 2021
6:30pm
Remote Google meet

In attendance: Enoch Pulumeri, Paula Halladay, Leah Brown, Jim Schultz, Andrew Nemi, John Wiley and LauralLee Zagarrigo.

Introductions with new member Enoch Pulumeri.
Complaint recap on final handlings.

Leah gave hud fundings update.

NYS meetings updates - website going live.

Paula requested volunteers on Community Easter Egg hunt.
Discussed adopting seniors as a group.

Voted on VP position. Paula Halladay unanimously voted as Human Relations Vice President.
The Secretary position is singularly Christina Lopez.

Next meeting to be held 4/15/21, 6:30pm in a hybrid model.
Meeting closed.

4/15/21 - meeting was canceled

Next meeting May 20, 2021.




Mollx Lawson

From: lauralee haury <lauralee_haury@hotmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, May 22, 2021 11:55 AM

To: Jim Schultz; Paula Halladay; Christina Lopez; Eplu716@ymail.com; John Wiley; Andrew Nemi;
Leah Brown; Wayne Hale

Cc: Michelle Roman; Molly Lawson

Subject: May Meeting Minutes HRC

5/20/21

6:30pm

Google meet remote

In attendance: Enoch Pulumeri, Paula Halladay and Lauralee Zagarrigo
Overview of the Commissions handlings, processes and scope.

Adopt a senior.

Troy Hodge protest 6/17, 6:30pm.

NYS commission meetings updates.
New Center, special interest of Boxing instructions - Enoch Pulumeri.

Next meeting set for 6/17, 6:30pm to be headed by Paula Halladay. Meet in person at Willow pavilion, protest updates to come.

Meetings are every third Thursday, at 6:30pm.**



City of Lockport
Traffic Advisory Committee
4/19/2021

Members Present:
Mike Hoffman COL Highways/Parks (V) Mike Tracy Citizen, (V)

Roger Pittis Citizen (V) Rich Clark Citizen, Citizen (V)
Mark Sobierski COL Highways/Parks  Chief Brady, LFD
Roger Pittis Citizen (V) Lt. Pittman LPD

P. McGrath City Attorney’s Office

Elected Officials Present: Mayor Roman (V) Alderwoman Allport (V)

Items Discussed: James Gailor, 118 Locust St. Recently purchased the 4 unit building at that location. Mr
Gailor requested an on street parking permit for one of the tenants. Lt. Pittman and the Streets Dept.
will look over the area and see if there are any issues with granting the request. Of no problems arise,
the request will be granted. All In favor.

A letter from Mark Sewar, 161 East Avenue, across from Post Office. This property has Wakeman Alley
running through the back. There is increased traffic using the alley for various reasons. Mr. Sewar asked
for “Children at Play” signage to be placed. Mr. Hoffman and Lt. Pittman offered the “Slow Down, We
Love Our Children” signs be installed. This was unanimously approved.

Parking in the area of 13 Bright St. An unnamed resident asked that someone look at the area to see if
some “No Parking” signs can be installed. Lt Pittman and the Streets Dept. looked at the area and
determined that there were some existing restricted parking signs already approved and in the area.
These signs were re-installed.

Rich Clark informed the committee that on May 15, 2021 an event will be held at Nave Marine Club. He
requested that there be some temporary “No Parking” signs installed in front of the club.

Alderwoman Allport asked if there was any more movement or new information regarding the traffic
study for the Locust St/Lincoln Ave. intersection. Mr. Hoffman informed Alderwoman Allport that James
Elmer, the Director of Engineering, has the cost estimate for the work.

Meeting Adjourned at 3:25pm
FYI: ltems are listed in order discussed.
Next meeting: May 17, 2021 at 3:00pm (postponed)

Meeting moved to May 24, 2021 at 3:00pm

Minutes recorded by: M. Tracy



